
September and October News 
Ms O Sullivan’s 4th class started book buddies with 1st class it is a 

very fun activity for 1st so they can get to know the school. 

 

 

The two sixth classes went to super value and tasted new foods like 

Soya milk, Tomatoes, blueberry’s and many more. 

 

We also had two workshops a marine and science work shop they 

were very fun and interesting. 



In October the two sixth classes had their service of light to 

prepare them for confirmation. 

 

Both 6th classes had an internet safety talk and learned a lot  

Ms. O Connell’s 6th class made teabags with plastic bags and coffee 

filters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MATHS WEEK 2017 

In October, for maths week 6th class organized a maths fun day in 

the school Halla for all classes. 

This involved lots of fun games which everyone enjoyed! 

6th class also went down to junior infants and did some fun math with 

them and they had lots of fun! 

We also had some fantastic entries for our shape-art competition 

and we had great fun with some estimation quizzes…How many steps 

to the office from…? 

 



 

 

READING 

 

 The two 5th classes started one book one community 

and are reading the book wonder.  

  

On the 15th of November a few classes took part in a 

talk about the immune system  

And also did a science acid and bases they also did a crime scene 

experiment. 

  

Before the midterm break we had a lovely treat by 

being able to meet Judi Curtin an amazing author who 

write books that our school is very fond of. 



 

We finished the term off with some Halloween dress up fun! 

 

 


